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End of Spring Term 2025 Newsletter 
 

Everyone at Christ Church CE Primary would like to wish you a Happy Easter.  

We hope you all have a great two break and we look forward to welcoming all 

children back into school safe and well on Monday 28th April. 

 

Whole School Attendance 

Our attendance for the first two terms can be seen below.  Our target is 96% 

so there is a bit of work to do in the summer term if we are to meet that 

target.  Hopefully all of the bugs and coughs/colds will have disappeared so we 

can move into the target zone. 

 

 
 

Well done to the following children who won our March attendance prize 

draw: 

Nursery - Emelia 

Reception - Kaylee 

Year 1 - Gabriel 

Year 2 - Innocent 

Year 3 - Akshat 

Year 4 - Ronika 

Year 5 - Laashan 

Year 6 – Cain 
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Well done also to Emmanuel who was the winner of our 100% attendance 

prize draw.   

 

Easter Bonnet/Hat Competition 

A huge thank you to everybody who supported our Easter competition this 

year.  We had 93 superb entries which is amazing!  Judging was extremely 

difficult so all children who participated will receive a prize.  An extra well-done 

though to the two winners in each year group. 

 

Nursery: Stephanie and Roman  

Reception: Jayce and Ciara 

Year 1: Aiden and Matthew 

Year 2: Layana and River 

Year 3: Mason and Layla 

Year 4: Ben and Ethan 

Year 5: Sienna and Emmanuel 

Year 6: Damien and Nova 

 

Sorry You’re Leaving 

It is with great sadness that I have to tell you that Miss Edwards, Assistant 

SENCO, will be leaving Christ Church CofE Primary at the end of this term to 

start a new job at The Coppice School. Everybody at 

Christ Church CofE Primary will miss her greatly. 

 

I would like to express my thanks to Miss Edwards for 

everything she has done during her time at Christ 

Church. I am sure that everybody will join me in wishing 

her all the very best for the future. 

 

Easter Activities 

Please check-out classdojo for information about various planned activities 

taking place during the Easter holidays across Stoke-on-Trent. 

 

Comic Relief 

Thank you to everybody for your generous donations.  We raised £86 for 

Comic Relief. 
 

 



Sun Safety 

Hopefully the good weather we have seen over the last couple of weeks will 

continue over the Easter holiday.  In preparation for this each teacher has 

delivered a lesson on the importance of staying safe in the sun.  More 

information can be found at https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/sun-

safety-for-kids and https://www.britishskinfoundation.org.uk/sun-safety-

advice-for-parents  
 

School Life 

There have been a number of exciting activities that have taken place this 

month.   

 Our year 6 class visited the Houses of Parliament and The National 

Gallery in London 

 Year 4 visited Hanley Museum and took part in a clay painting session as 

part of Stoke-on-Trent 100 years  

 Reception visited a farm 

 Year 5 took part in Dance 2025 putting on a spectacular performance at 

the Victoria Hall 

 Year 1, 3 and 4 have taken part in road safety sessions 

 

These are just a few of the many exciting activities that take place in school 

each term.  

 
 

Nursery Places for September 2025 

We still have some places available for our September 2025 nursery class.  If 
your child is 3 before 31st August applications can be made online or by visiting 
our school office. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/sun-safety-for-kids
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/sun-safety-for-kids
https://www.britishskinfoundation.org.uk/sun-safety-advice-for-parents
https://www.britishskinfoundation.org.uk/sun-safety-advice-for-parents


Value of the Half Term – Justice 

“Learn to do right.  Seek justice.” Isaiah 1.17 

We are thinking about the need to do the right thing, treat people fairly and 

make wise decisions.  We found out more about justice using the poem below: 

 

Justice is…. 
Judging what is right 
Understanding what is fair 
Standing up for those who need help 
Trying to listen to both sides 
Informed and wise decisions 
Caring enough to take action 
Equal opportunities for all 
 
We asked the children which line of the poem they thought was the most 
important. 
 

Diary Dates 

 Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April: SCHOOL CLOSED 
 Monday 28th April: School open to all pupils 
 Tuesday 6th May: Rags to Riches Clothes collection 
 Monday 5th May: SCHOOL CLOSED, BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 
 Week beginning 12th May: Year 6 SATs 
 Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May: SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

 

 


